Dear REINFORCE Partners,
Hope you are all doing very well.
We are pleased to send you the Recap of the monthly activities carried out in the month of February under WP 10. 
For a thorough view of all the activities feel free to take a look at the slides in our shared repository ( https://drive.google.com/file/d/1k3eFpFy51gIr8_LIds7pg3hip_Rzxd_U/view )
The following are the most relevant outcomes and actions undertaken:
1. Effort to increase the Stakeholder Engagement: 19 European Citizens-Science related projects have been contacted obtaining positive feedback in terms of future synergies: (ECSA, INspires, EU-Citizens.Science, SciShops, MICS, Action and more....). This effort will guarantee the possibility to cast visibility on project outcomes and events in the coming months. Thanks to @Valeria for regularly carrying this out.
You can find here the updated list of Stakeholders categorised by domain: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1I8U_xwfcEckFfS_u8cS4D4zJN9M7T_PeN5djWNqNB94/edit?usp=sharing
2. Reinforce had the opportunity to be showcased on the EU-CItizens.Science Newsletter with a tailored Article ( here: http://eu-citizen.science/reinforce/ ). EU-Citizens Science is one of the biggest projects supporting Citizens Science across Europe with the creation of a central platform for sharing knowledge and learning: a great boost of visibility and a solid partnership to count on in the future! 
3. Release of 3 Video Interviews featuring Stavros Katsanevas, Manolis Chaniotakis and Christine Kourkoumelis released on Reinforce's Landing Page, Social Media Channels and Youtube.
4. Template (see slide 2) ready for the release of the first project Newsletter.
5. Joint Collaboration WP 8 - WP 10 with a monthly ConfCall. Outcomes of this month:
-> Event Planning tool where Partners can fill their after-events report, findable on the Google Drive under WP8 ( https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1K613kY4P9j3BKwiLjU_UfDP7MAS79iR9 )
- > EA prepared an initial Contact list for the next Newsletter
You can find here a snapshot of the most relevant Stakeholder synergies established this month:

As agreed with Stavros, we did check the feasibility of a Co-located Workshop for Reinforce at IAU Symposia in Argentina next December and the response of the Project Officer has been positive. Earlier than that would be recommendable to host another small-sized Workshop (as already anticipated one of EGO's Open Public events could be an effective solution), but we will go deeper in this in our PMB Call this friday 03rd March.
Thanks for your support, do not hesitate to contact me or @Francesco or @Valeria for any further info.
Have a wonderful day!
Kind Regards 
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